


occupancy. There is no pride of ownership and therefore increasing the amount of issues as stated here and all above
points. We've spoken to friends living in the building so we know first hand that there is criminal activity going on
from time to time...whether its domestic or other, it's more often than it should be. It's worrisome for all of us,
especially those of us with young children. We put everything we had into moving into a beautiful, safe,
neighborhood and hate to see these types of things happening so often is very disheartening.

Needless to say, our family and our entire street STRONGLY oppose another building going up in our
neighborhood right at the end of our street or anywhere along this corridor of HWY 7 between Pine Valley &
Kipling. I really do not think people from the city of Vaughan and York region quite understand the implications of
their decisions when they allow proposals of these types of projects.

Please consider all this before any decisions are made.

Thank you and I hope my email is shared and noted in preparation for the February 7, 2023 at 7 pm hearing at
Vaughan City Hall.
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